
 
Dear Year 2 Parents 

  
I just wanted to remind you that our wonderful year 2 children are busy rehearsing 
for the Leavers' Assembly which is being held in the school hall on Thursday 14th 

July at 2pm.  We hope you will be able to come. 
  
Just a few things we need to share with you about this event: 

 It is forecast to continue to be very hot on Thursday.  For this reason we are 
not going to include year R and 1 children in the assembly on this day - they 
will watch the final rehearsal on Wednesday afternoon.  We do not need 120 
little heaters in the hall as well as everyone else! 

 Each child may invite two special people to attend.  We do not have space for 
more than this as we also feel we need to spread chairs around because of 
the recent increase in Covid cases.  Please feel free to wear a mask if you 

wish. 
 We are unable to record the assembly or to allow the event to be filmed.  This 

is because some parents are not happy with their children being filmed by 

other people.  However, at the end of the assembly you will be able to take 
your own photos of your child, and other children if their parents gives 
permission to you.  Staff are more than happy to be photographed! 

 You may take your child home at the end of the assembly if it finishes 
early.  If you no longer require your place at after school club that night 

please be sure to cancel it. 

We are really looking forward to seeing you.  It's a big secret to me -as it always is - 
but as you can imagine I am going to make sure I have a plentiful supply of tissues 
at the ready! 

  
With love from  
 

Jacky 
 


